
May 23, 2008
Circular No. 025-2008  

General Manager
Panama City

Ref.: Democratic Republic of Congo.

Dear General Manager:

For  the  relevant  purposes,  this  Superintendency  hereby  informs  you  that  the 
Security Council of the United Nations, by way of Resolution 1807, reiterates the 
sanctions levied upon the Democratic Republic of Congo due to the presence of 
armed groups and militias that perpetuate the insecurity atmosphere in the whole 
region, constituting a threat to peace and international security.  

To read the complete document mentioned, please visit the web pages we provide 
here: http://www.un.org/spanish/docs/sc08/scrl08.htm or www.superbancos.gob.pa 
in the circular section.

Without anything else in particular, we undersign.
 
Attentively,

Olegario Barrelier
Superintendent 

/dm
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